
 

 

OGHS Booster Meeting Minutes 8/14/2023 

Attendance – 5 people 

Financial update –  Current Balance $18,102.49 

We spent a lot of money getting concessions ready for football and purchased two square readers so we 
would be able to use in Merch tent and concessions. (Spent $4950)  We are typically around this level 
according to Beth before we start selling concessions.  And we still own Track $3,000 for new uniforms 
this year.  Invoicing for Sports banners have been sent out. 

We are concerned about the low level of sign ups to work concessions for football.  Volleyball has pretty 
much completed their schedule but numbers for football are very low.  Need to ask Creason to push his 
parents to participate.   

Discussed fall sports program, it will be a little late but should have for the second home football game.  
Holly Creech asked for $300 for the bang sticks to hand out with the football roster.  We also discussed 
doing a spring sports program for those sports.  The cheerleading team is now in charge and can make 
that decision but so far they are making good money on this project.   

It has come to our attention that we need to send remind messages as well as Facebook posts. 

A lot of work was done over the summer and we are ready for this fall sports season to start. 

Next Meeting will be September 18,2023 


